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From:	 Bruce Plenk <solarlawyeraz@gmail.com>
Sent:	 Tuesday, October 27, 2015 2:02 PM
To:	 Statements
Subject:	 NC docket SP-100, Sub 31

Dear Commissioners:
Please grant the NC WARN petition in this docket to allow Third Party providers to develop 
solar projects in North Carolina. Your state has been rapidly moving ahead with PV but this 
restriction, long since rejected by other PV-friendly forward looking states, is a huge roadblock 
to further development of solar. THe example in this case, a church which wants to move ahead 
with PV through favorable terms with a third party provider, is a perfect example of why a 
change in policy is needed. There has been no negative impact on utility companies in areas 
which allow third party solar sales and there have been thousands of additional jobs created 
where such a policy is in place. 
Please grant the petition and eliminate this needless roadblock to more solar devlopment. 

Please contact me if you seek additional information from me on this matter.

Bruce Plenk
Solar Possibilities Consulting
Tucson, AZ
520 909-1389 

-- 
Bruce Plenk
Solar Possibilities Consulting
Tucson, AZ 
520 909-1389
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